
August 3, 2022 Steers Meeting 

Attendees by Zoom: Susan Sanmann, Pam Sant, Bev Hart, Mary Grande 

Pam gave the treasures report with a balance of $9557.61 and the major deposits/expenses were $670 

from Mancuso entries (In my Dreams), $110 for Indigo Workshop, and $50 to Masonic Center. 

Discussed the rotation of Susan and Pam off their Head Steer and Treasures roles respectfully and to not 

have everyone rotate off at the same time. We discussed the need volunteers to keep us vibrant and 

alive. Other vacancies include membership and the email group management. 

Bev is working out the finer details with Sandra Mollon for the workshop next June. Reminder that all 

members will be given a signup date in advance so keep your patience on. 

Jacque and Chris have volunteered to chair the Grand Valley October 8th Art Expo downtown Grand 

Junction. Thank you  ladies. Julia Crocetto was volunteered to be your contact to the Steers for 

questions and issues.  

14 people have signed up for the September 17th members Shibori dyeing workshop led by Julia 

Crocetto. The class will be in Bonnie’s yard in Palisade. Additional details are being addressed by Bonnie 

and Julia. 

Discussed the logistics of the white elephant and potluck scheduled for our August 20th meeting. 

 

 

 


